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- DIVISION OF OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH
32 SPAULDING STREET
FPARRE, VERMONT 08641
“ TEL: 802-478-31

o

STATE OF VERMONT
AGENCY OF HUMAN SERVICES May 15, 1979
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

-

Mr. James C. Malaro, Chief

High-Level Waste Licensing Management Branch
Div. of Waste Management

U.S.Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:
Thank you for the update report on the Three-.ile Island incident.
Please place my name on the meeting notice uistribution list.

Sincerely,

Gbrel d’%,&d
Mars Y. lTongley, Ph.D.

Director
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